
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Thursday 17th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Year 3 Wakehurst Place trip 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and you had a fantastic Easter break. The children have come 

back to school settled and eager to learn. 

 

I wanted to pass on information to you regarding the planned trip to Wakehurst Place. The trip 

will be on the following days and the classes next to the day is their allocated visit. 

• Monday 29th April - 3JD, 3PG and 3EH 

• Tuesday 30th April – 3JM and 3EA 

 

The children will have experts leading them in three activities during the day: flower structure 

and plant reproduction; a tour of the Millennium Seed Bank; and other interesting activities 

around the estate. The children will need to wear uniform (can wear trainers) and will need a 

packed lunch and a snack (including water bottle). 

 

As I stated previously, if your child has hot school dinner on their day of the trip, please make 

sure you cancel the booking and provide a packed lunch. 

 

The trip encompasses the normal school day, so children need to arrive on time to school and 

will handed back over to you (or your normal arrangements) at 3:15pm. 

 

The cost for Wakehurst Place school trip is £17 and we ask that payments are made by 

Wednesday 24th April. 

 

There is also a second payment via school money for the Comic Guy (£3), who is visiting us on 

Monday. 

 

Again, as stated before, these are the final experiences/payments that we will be asking of 

you in Year 3. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Davies 

Head of Year 3 


